
Re: FAA Antenna Sketch

The STA application is requesting an Antenna Sketch; an Antenna Sketch is not available due to the

antenna is part of a radar that is attached to a drone which will be flown in the area at an altitude of less

than 400 ft above ground level.

Regards,

Ernie Morales

Compliance Manager


